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NORTH WALES FIRE AND RESCUE AUTHORITY 

EXECUTIVE PANEL 
 

 11th May 2009 
  

 RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE RISK REDUCTION PLAN 
WORKING GROUP 

  
 Report by Dawn Docx 

Deputy Chief Fire Officer 
  

 Purpose of Report 
  

1. To inform members of the RRP working group’s proposals for the draft Risk 
Reduction Planning consultation document.   

  
2. Background 

  
2.1 The Fire Cover and Risk Review Working Group is a sub-group of the RRP 

working group and has met regularly between November 2008 and March 
2009.  The purpose of the group was to consider and set the strategic 

direction for the Service for the next five to ten years including areas for 
consultation for the next Risk Reduction Plan.  Its members were 

Councillors T Roberts, S Frobisher, M Ll Davies, B Dunn, G C Evans,  

P Jeffares, A M Jones, E M Jones, J V Owen and W P Roberts. 
  

3. Information 
  

3.1 
 

 

The recommendations made by the subgroup will be considered and 
discussed by the RRP working group on the morning of 11th May 2009, 

following which its recommendations will be presented to the Executive 
Panel. 

  
4. Recommendation 

  
4.1 That the Executive Panel considers the recommendations of the RRP 

working group and decides how to proceed.  
 


